
ROAD ADDITIONS COMMITTEE MEETING 

August 21, 2014 

 

 

The Road Additions Committee met in the Public Works/Public Safety Building on Thursday, 

August 21, 2014 at 4:00 PM. 

 

Members Present: Jack Gray, Board Chairman 

C. Reneta Major, Supervisor 

Jeff Terwilliger, Public Safety Director 

Kristen Tremblay, Assistant Planner 

   Stewart Hall, Public Works Director 

       

Call to Order 

 

The meeting was called to order by Stewart Hall. 

 

After brief introductions, the Committee reviewed the road additions policy and procedures. 

 

Stewart Hall reported that the required number of completed questionnaires have been received for 

the Woodland/Oakland Drive project (potential) located south of Onancock, VA.  After reviewing the 

project details, the Committee reconvened at the project site to observe current conditions. 

 

The Committee met with a number of interested landowners and nearby residents, including Wanda 

Wilson, Robin Kellam, Linda Shrieves, Sonny Shrieves, and Gerald Davis.  The Committee then 

toured the roads in question and returned to the Public Works/Public Safety Building. 

 

The Committee completed the ranking forms and then discussed next steps.  The Committee agreed 

to make a recommendation to the Board that VDOT be requested to perform a detailed qualification 

review and prepare a cost estimate. 

 

Adjournment 

 

The meeting of the Road Additions Committee adjourned at approximately 5:15 PM. 
 


